
 

Bulletin Number: 09262024
Date: October 1, 2024

Subject: Teflon Removal on Dual Disc Valves

In an effort to eliminate PFAS from our products we will be updating the inlet
and outlet discs removing the Teflon surface on all of our dual disc valves. This
change impacts all products using the dual disc valve as well as the service
part kits which are designed to be backwards compatible with systems already
in the field.  

Old (Left) New (Right)

To ensure a smooth transition to the new part without Teflon we have updated
the part numbers of our service part kits.
 
 The new service part kits are as follows:

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=1684dee1-a049-4302-b237-33e725022365


Thank you,

EcoWater Systems
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